
Framework agreement for the use of the national third party 
for authentication service by the banking sector

Rabat, November 2nd, 2022

The General Directorate of National Security (DGSN), Bank Al-Maghrib (BAM),  

the National Data Protection Authority (CNDP) and the Moroccan Banks Association 

(GPBM) signed, this Wednesday, November 2nd, 2022 at the central administration 

of Bank Al-Maghrib in Rabat, an agreement that guides the collaboration between 

the signatories in terms of supply and use of the system of national third party for 

authentication, developed by DGSN. 

This system will enable the banking sector to verify the identity of individuals wishing 

to access banking services online or in branch and to make their data more reliable.

The system is intended to promote the digitalization of banking services and the 

development of technological innovations in the banking sector for the benefit of 

the citizen.

At the same time, it enables actors in the banking sector to secure their operations 

against the risks of fraud by identity theft and money laundering while respecting 

the standards of personal data protection.

The agreement foresees the establishment of a monitoring committee composed of 

representatives of the signatory parties, responsible for ensuring its implementation.
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